
International Fellowships 
Information Session

RSVP: gdaddis@sdsu.edu

Meet Patricia Scroggs, Director of Diplomatic Fellowships at Howard 
University, who administers the Charles B. Rangel International Affairs 
Program and the Thomas R. Pickering Foreign Affairs Fellowship 
Program.  
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The Rangel and Pickering Fellowships 
are U.S. Department of State programs 
administered by Howard University that 
prepare individuals for careers as Foreign 
Service Officers in the U.S. Department 
of State.  

They provide benefits of up to $106,000 over 
two years for graduate school, internships, 
and professional development.  When fellows 
complete the program, they are offered 
employment with the State Department 
Foreign Service as U.S. diplomats, embarking 
on a uniquely rewarding 
career of international service.  

The program welcomes students and college 
graduates with any major and encourages 
the application of members of minority 
groups historically underrepresented in 
the State Department, women, and those 
with financial need.  Eligibility requirements 
include U.S. citizenship, a GPA of at least 
3.2 and intention to start graduate school in 
fall 2023.  

Tuesday, Sept. 6 | 2-4 p.m. 


